
INELIGIBLE 
Thank you for your recent application for CARES Act assistance. I regret to inform you 
that we are unable to offer you assistance as you do not meet one or more of the 
eligibility requirements outlined below: 
 

• Must be a U.S. Citizen or eligible non-citizen 

• Must have federal Title IV eligibility, generally demonstrated through completion 
of the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 

• Must have been actively enrolled during the spring 2020 semester 

• Additionally, students who were exclusively enrolled in online courses prior to 
COVID-related disruptions are ineligible. 

 
Thank you again for your time and, on behalf of the committee, I wish you the best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NO AWARD 
Thank you for your recent application for CARES Act assistance. We received a large 
number of requests and were humbled by the stories of hardship within our Wilson 
community.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the volume of requests and limited funding, we are unable to offer 
you financial assistance. Thank you again for your time and, on behalf of the committee, 
I wish you the best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PRIOR RECIPIENTS 
Thank you for your recent application for CARES Act assistance. We received a large 
number of requests and were humbled by the stories of hardship within our Wilson 
community.  
 
Due to the volume of requests and limited funding, we prioritized requests from students 
who have not received prior CARES Act funds. Unfortunately, this means that we are 
unable to offer you additional financial assistance. Thank you again for your time and, 
on behalf of the committee, I wish you the best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AWARDED FUNDS 
Thank you for your recent application for CARES Act assistance. We received a large 
number of requests and were humbled by the stories of hardship within our Wilson 
community.  
 



I am pleased to inform you that you will receive a CARES Act grant. Grant funds now 
appear on your Spring 2020 account as a voucher. Please review your student account 
to see the dollar amount of your grant. 
 
This emergency grant assistance will be mailed to you as a check within the next week, 
so please be sure to watch the mail. 
 
We hope that this small amount of assistance will help you through these challenging 
times. Please know that we remain committed to your success and, on behalf of the 
committee, I wish you the best. 
 
Sincerely, 


